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And so it is November - the leaves will quickly fade and
fall and our run of beautiful temperate fall weather will move
into the wet and cold of early winter... are we ready? The snow
removal contracts have been signed, the first loads of salt have
been delivered, summer patio furniture is being stored, the lawn
tractor transforms to a snow blower and we all pull out our
‘winter gear’. A reminder to make sure that you have gotten out
your winter boots and pay attention - this is the time of year
when we aren’t yet expecting that slick morning walk, especially
for those of us headed out early to take our four-legged friends
for the first outing of the day. PLEASE BE CAREFUL.

A BIG WELCOME HOME to our Hillside residents who are
settling back into their new home in our brand new - if not fully
finished Hillside East building. While the crews will be still be
working on the Friendship Center space and doing final punch
list items, it will be good to have everyone back under one roof
and home where they can settle in for the winter with all of their
own things around them. A HUGE thank you to all of our
displaced residents for their patience and grace while we
worked on this project - it was not easy or comfortable for
anyone and they handled it incredibly well all things considered!
The Administrative Offices (Martha and Mary Catherine) will be
moving up to the new building the week of November 14t and
then Kenda will have the office in Hillside West to enjoy! The
Maintenance Team will also have an office on the second floor of
Hillside East - so Jon will have a nice home at Hillside now too!

We are excited to spend the winter planning some great
spring projects for both campus’ to brighten up and spruce up
some of the grounds/planting areas for everyone to enjoy - and
continue to think about other great improvements we can make
to any part of our campus’ that will improve quality of life for
any of our current residents and looking forward to our
residents of the future.

As always, I am available in my offices *, by cell phone
(which is pretty much surgically attached to my body), by email
or smoke signal. [ love to hear from residents, families,
community members. Happy Thanksgiving to all!

Mory Cotirerune
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Maintenance Department Notes and News

A gentle reminder that regularly-scheduled on-site
working hours for Jon, Maintenance Technician for
both Perry Farm Village & Village of Hillside, are:
Monday - Friday 7:00am-3:30pm.

If you have a maintenance-related issue after his
normal on-site hours, you may alert a 24-hour
Resident Assistant of this by going to the 2nd floor’s
Terrace Level or via their phone: 526-1500 ext. 4.
The RA Team may be able to provide some initial
guidance with the concern and happy to assist in
reaching the appropriate Perry Farm Village Team
Member and/or a service provider as needed.

In addition, if you're leasing a unit, your Lessor may
be the one you would call instead and/or as well.
If you are not sure of this, please see Jill in the office.

Thank you for making a note of the above
information ~ just a little refresher that there is
someone here on-site 24 hours a day to reach out to!
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Since Perry Farm Village cannot store residents’
patio furniture inside over the winter months, we
are pleased to offer a safe-and-sound off-site
patio furniture storage option again this year!
For a nominal fee, PFV will pick up your patio
furniture the week of November 7th and return it in
the spring. There will be a reservation sign-up
sheet by the office door; reservations due Nov. 7th,
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Happy Birthday
from all of us at
Perry Farm
Village!

11t Lois D.
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Go You!

“As we express our

_grarlitete We MUsl
never forget that the
highest o fveciztion
is not to utter words,

but to Zo by them.”

John Fitzgerald
Kennedy
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VETERANTS |

., Honoring All Who Served
" Friday, November 11th
12:00 pm

Please join us to celebrate the Veteran’s here at
Perry Farm Village with a Veteran’s Appreciation
Luncheon. Veteran's are FREE! '

If you have old photographs or memorabilia ffc_)m : :
. your day’s in the service, please bring them along to [i&
share with others.

Please Sign Up! W

T ——— ”

Owner’s Corner for Perry Farm Village Association
A big thanks to the Owners and Owner’s Representatives who participated in the Owner’s
Forums as a follow up to our Annual Meeting. We were able to share a good bit of historical and
current information with folks about the development of Perry Farm Village and where we stand
now with the possibilities for future development on the campus to meet changing
economic/environmental changes and the changing needs of our current and future residents. As
noted in a previous mailing to all Owners - we are now embarking on a ‘Visioning’ process with
the PFVA Board and a group of Owners who stepped forward to participate in that group. We
hope to be able to have 4-5 meetings over the next 2 months to really dig into the big questions of
WHO and WHAT do we want to be now AND in 10-15 years, and what does the market in our area
look like now for us and what do forecasts show us about the market in 10-15 years?

We are trying to do a better job of communicating with our Owners and are attempting to
put together a list of email addresses so that we can do a specific PFVA Owner’s Update News
blast when needed. Also, we have ironed out the kinks in our credit card processing and it is now
working quite well - so if you prefer or it is easier to pay your dues/monthly charges via credit]
card/debit card, please stop into the office for more information.

The next PFVA meeting is November 19% at 9 am. If you have any issues for the Board
please contact either Ken Ostrowski or Mary Catherine Hannah.
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28 Perry Farm Book Club

Our Perry Farm Book Club would like to thank the manager
and volunteers at The Lyric Theatre for the wonderful VIP
treatment during our excursion to see the film A Man Called
Ove. It was a beautiful day and much enjoyed by all.
Our next book in our “read the book, see the movie” series
will be Babette’s Feast. It was written by Karen Blixen, the
same woman who wrote Out of Africa. Babette’s Feast
received an Academy Award in 1987. It is a beautiful film

and truly a “feast” for the eyes. Babette’s Feast will be shown

at Perry Farm Saturday, December 34 at 6:45pm.
Please join us; all are welcome!
Happy Reading,
Marni

Ways to Give Thanks...
1. Pay it forward, do a good deed!
2. Handwrite a Thank You Note
3. Support a Cause

4.Send a Sweet Surprise

5. Make it Public.
6.Send an E-Card

7. Simply say, “Thank You!”

-
Ml
Sy

Daylight Savings ends at 2:00 AM on
Sunday, November 6™
DON'T FORGET TO TURN YOUR CLOCKS BACK BEFORE
GOING TO BED ON SATURDAY!

Page 4

» MOVIE NIGHT »

Admit One

Saturday, November 5™
My Fellow Americans

Saturday, November 12"
The Best Years of Our Lives

Saturday, November 19"
The American President

Saturday, November 26"
White Christmas

Saturday, December 3™
Babette’'s Feast

Card Room at 6:45 pm
every Saturday!

Sunday, November 6"
Julie & Julia

Sunday, November 20"
Tortilla Soup

Sunday Movie Matinees
At 2pm
In Card Room

5 B

i
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Giving Matters.

' By Paul ]. Miller, CFRE,
. President, PVM Foundation

13th Annual PVM Foundation Gala
Friday, November 11, 2016
COBO Center, Detroit
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Presbyterian Villages
of Michigan
Mission Statement

Guided by our
Christian heritage,
we serve seniors of
all faiths and create
new possibilities for
quality living.

WWW.pvVm.org

Presbytenan

Villages

OF MICHIGAN
THE FOUNDATION

Office NumbersMain Office (231) 526-1500

Normal open office hours: Mon-Fri 8:30a-3:30p

Village Staff and Saturdays 9:00a-3:00p
Mary Catherine Hannah
Executive Director Joseph Mastaglio Andy Schaefer BethAnne Hoffmann
Jill Tibbits Executive Chef Registered Nurse Brooke Maki
Administrator Sandy Jakubiak Resident Assistants Amanda Rockwelf
Katie Parr Cook Tanya Chevalier Susan Storrs
Perry Club Manager Mary Jane Kiogima Susan Foley el TarEn
J . Mary Niswander Colleen Froats Famell Thottpsen
on Terrian i
D Svat Eva Gr Christine Woodward
Maintenance Tech awn svatora ]
Dietary Assistants Rose Gokee CDL Transporter
Shellie Harrington Jack Frank
Lois Hankins Jane Rye
EMERGENCY NUMBER 911 L\
24/7 Resident Assistant Desk, Terrace Level ~ (231) 526-1500 x 4
(231) 557-4403

Resident Assistants’ Desk Cell
Main Office Fax Number

(231) 526-6462

Presbyterian Villages of Michigan Foundation serves Michigan seniors of all faiths by raising
essential funds to support the mission of Presbyterian Villages of Michigan for the greatest
needs of our residents. A gift to Presbyterian Villages of Michigan Foundation is truly an
investment in our residents. For more information on how you can help Michigan seniors, call
Presbyterian Villages of Michigan Foundation at 248-281-2040 or visit www.pvmfoundation.org

4241 Village Circle Drive
Harbor Springs, MI 49740

Embrace the possibilities



